
HB4133

I Oppose HB4133. It is clear that voter fraud is becoming more and more prevalent in our voting 
system. The more convenient and remote the technology allows the quicker it is to be implemented. 
This is not an answer to more vigorous voting practices. Online systems remove the oversight that 
county clerks have to vet and prove the credentials of the voters in our voting system – thereby 
preserving the sanctity of everyone’s individual vote. Electronic systems bypass all the safeguards that 
hand-checking and processing provide our electorate. We need to wind this desperate need to 
streamline the voting process and return the integrity of professional clerks and their trusted oversight.
Thank you.


